
February 20, 2017 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Our Midmester Academy was a success for our students and staff.  Thank you for all of 
your support of this experience for our kids.  We welcomed in many parents and 
community members to see this in action.  Many schools also came and saw the great 
things that our school is doing for students.  Our students were highly engaged and we 
look forward to continuing this next year.  

 

2. Student Survey Results: (0= low 5= high)



 
3. Teacher Responses to Midmester:  (0= low 5= high)

 



 
4. Our staff is currently hosting parent teacher conferences and we look forward to parents 

seeing our Midmester work on display in the TLC room.  We have a bunch of student 
artwork now in the hallways that was created from Ms. Kennelly’s Midmester class. 

 
5. Our first MS LEAD group will meet on January 23.  Some high school students were able to 

come and help introduce the LEAD program that is happening at the high school.  Our 
students are excited and we will be taking a small group of students to a conference 
leadership workshop in Waverly on February 21st.  

 
6. We are in the process of working with the elementary and high school math teachers on 

the alignment of our math curriculum and the exploration of new resources for math. 
There are many options that our teachers will be evaluating along the way. 

 


